
 

 

  

Road Closure and Detour 
Northbound Asbury Avenue from Church Street to Emerson Street 
 

April 14, 2016 

 
Project Description 

The City of Evanston is completing a project involving the rehabilitation of the City’s public combined 
sewer lines using the Cured-In-Place Pipe (CIPP) process.  During this process, a liner is inserted into the 
public sewer by equipment staged at ground level.  The entire process takes about 10 hours, during 
which time construction equipment will be staged in the street and traffic patterns will be modified, 
including a road closure and detour.  The contractor performing the work is Insituform Technologies. 
 

Detour Schedule 

This work will take place in the intersection of Emerson Street and Asbury Avenue, partially blocking the 
intersection.  To create a safe work zone, the contractor will close northbound Asbury to all but local 
traffic between Church Street and Emerson Street.  A detour will be in place to guide non-local 

northbound traffic around the work zone via Ridge Avenue.  There will be signage in the area to assist 
vehicles and pedestrians during working hours.  Southbound Asbury Avenue will remain open the 
entire time. 
 
The contractor will perform the sewer lining work at night to minimize disruptions from the detour.  
The road closure and detour will begin at 8:00 pm on Tuesday, April 26, and end at 7:00 am on April 
27, weather permitting.   
 
Please stay alert and thank you for your patience as the City completes this important infrastructure 
renewal project. 
 

Contact Information 

This project will be monitored and inspected by the City of Evanston Public Works Agency.  Please direct 
any questions to Kristin Rehg, Senior Project Manager, at 847-448-8198.  
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